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Tuesday 10th December 2024 

End of term arrangements 

 

Dear Families, 

As we enter the last two weeks of term, I wanted to take the opportunity to share the dates for our end of term 

arrangements as we have lots of exciting things coming up: 

• Year 1 & 2 Nativity performances for families: 9:30, 12.12.24 & 2:15, 13.12.24 

• Nursery & Reception Nativity performances for families 2:30, 12.12.24 & 9:30, 13.12.24 

• Thursday 19th December – Class parties in the afternoon, invites to come from class teachers. Children can 

come to school in their party clothes. 

• Friday 20th December – Christmas dinner, Children can come to school in Christmas outfits/jumpers/pyjamas 

(non-uniform is fine). 

• Friday 20th December – End of the Christmas Attendance Challenge and selection boxes awarded for full 

attendance in December. 

• Friday 20th December 3:15, school closes for the Christmas holidays. 

• Tuesday 7th January 8:45, school reopens for the Spring term. 

I would like to thank you for supporting our Christmas Appeal once again this year, we have been overwhelmed by 

your generosity and are making the final preparations to ensure your donations make it to the families that need 

them in good time before Christmas. 

I would also like to thank you for supporting our Christmas raffle. The last few tickets are on sale this week and the 

draw will take place on Friday 13th December.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Drinkall 

Headteacher 

 

 


